February 2023

Dear Supporters,

What a joy it is to be able to write again and share with you how the Lord has blessed this past February. I also
want to share some exciting new opportunities that we would like for you to help us pray about.

We began the month of February at the Albemarle Prison with 50 men coming to the service. We were able to
preach and see many men get help from the Lord. We then went to Johnston Correctional in Smithfield, NC
and the team was able to visit all the dorms and have service each night in the chapel. We had a total of 200
men come to the services and 5 men called on the Lord to be saved! On February 18, I traveled to Forsyth,
Georgia to take the State Prison training to get a Georgia State Badge to be able to work in their prisons. We are
working on scheduling some revivals in both men and women prisons currently. After leaving Georgia we
headed to Alabama for the Alabama Blitz. During this meeting, the team of around go were able to visit and
hold services in 6 prisons, 1 jail and 1 local nursing home. There was a total of 922 in attendance and 115 was
saved. Praise the Lord!

NEW OPPORTUNITIES AND SPECIAL NEEDS:

We have been asked to help in 2 different prison revival meetings. The first one will be in California on April
18-29, 2023. We will have the opportunity to visit 3 different prisons and be able to hold many services in each.
Our airline ticket has already been purchased with the help of a Sunday School class and I am so thankful for
that. We will still need around $1,000 for motel, meals, and transportation for this trip. The next opportunity
will come in the month of May. We have been invited to travel with 2 Rock of Ages missionaries and 2 local
Pastors to St. Lucia, West Indies. We will be able to hold a prison revival in the morning at the local prison and
then our team will preach in a local church each night in their church revival meeting. We sure do need your
prayers as we are needing to raise $2,500.00. This includes Airline tickets, motel, meals, and transportation
while we are there. If you could help in any way, you can send a check to Rock of Ages Ministries P.O. Box 2308
Cleveland, TN 37320. Make the check payable to Rock of Ages Ministries and in the memo, you can put #242
Harrelson.

I want to say Thank You for helping me with these 2 new opportunities and for all you do to support the
Ministry. I am nervous but excited about these open doors the next few months and again ask you to pray as we
fly to California and St. Lucia. We know the Lord will do wonderful things!
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THANK YOU!!
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